

Office of the Provost and Vice-Principal Academic

MEMORANDUM

Date:

9 March, 2016

To:

All faculty, staff and students

From:

Cynthia Mathieson, Provost and Vice-Principal Academic Cynthein Mathieson

Re:

Advisory Committee to consider reappointment of Dr. Miriam Grant

The term of Dr. Miriam Grant, Vice-Provost and Dean of the College of Graduate Studies [CoGS], is coming to an end in August, 2016. Dr. Grant has expressed her willingness to be considered for reappointment. In accordance with Board policy, an Advisory Committee has been struck to examine Dr. Grant's record and to make a recommendation to the President concerning a reappointment.

The following have been appointed to the Advisory Committee:

Cynthia Mathieson (Chair)

Jan Cioe (Associate Professor, Psychology, IKBSAS)

Jennifer Jakobi (Associate Professor, Health and Exercise Science, Faculty of Health and Social Development)

Lukas Bichler (Associate Professor, School of Engineering)

Madalen Benson (CoGS staff)

Nathalie Hager (PhD student)

Dorjan Lecki (MA student)

Dejo Oyelese (Undergraduate student)

Kim Darling (Recording Secretary, non-voting)

The Advisory Committee is entering into a consultative process to determine Dr. Grant's performance in relation to the duties and responsibilities attached to her portfolio. You are invited to provide input by submitting comments to kimberly.darling@ubc.ca. If you wish your comments to be made anonymously to the Committee, Ms. Darling will remove identifying information and will present anonymous feedback to the Committee. Please provide comments no later than March 24, 2016.

Kindly direct any comments or questions to Kimberly Darling at the email address noted above.